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https://sjls.ca/news-and-events/school-calendar/

Dear Parents/Guardians, December 2024

We hope this letter finds you well. It's hard to believe that winter break is just around
the corner and that the year is coming to an end.

As we reflect on this year, we are grateful for the students' hard work and the
unwavering support of their parents. We would also like to thank you for your
contributions to our fundraising efforts.

The chocolate fundraiser continues at Sinfully the Best, located at Unit |1 10 — 12251
No. | Rd. in Steveston. Please see the attached poster for more information.

As there will be some schedule changes, we would like to share important information
with you.

I. Winter break will be from Sunday, December 22, to Sunday, January 5.
School will resume on Monday, January 6.

Winter break homework will be assigned, so please remind your child to submit it
to their teacher during the first class in January.

2. On Wednesday, January |15, 2025, we will hold a New Year's Party in the school
classrooms, and the students will be divided into groups to enjoy calligraphy,
traditional games, and creating New Year's greeting cards. There will also be a
shopping corner where students can enjoy shopping. Items will be priced
between 50 cents and $2, and each student can purchase up to two items. To
avoid crowding, only students will participate in the event.

Monday, January | 3, will have regular classes, but there will be no classes on
Tuesday, January |4, and Thursday, January | 6. Students in all weekday
classes (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday) are asked

to attend on Wednesday, January |5. (Saturday classes and adult classes will
proceed as usual.)

3. If heavy snowfall makes it unsafe for students and staff to travel to and from
school, classes may be cancelled. In such cases, teachers will notify
you by email as soon as possible. Please be sure to check your email.

Here is the link to the school calendar through June 2025 for your reference:

https://sjls.ca/news-and-events/school-calendar/

Have a great holiday.
Steveston Japanese School


https://sjls.ca/news-and-events/school-calendar/

Chocolate fundraiser poster (you can also see details here)

Mchoeolo’res

specially crafted by
Simcu”g The Best

for our school!

Each box contians 2 Passion Fruit, 2 Classic Milk and 2 Irish Cream
bonbons plus one large white chocolate peppermint coin.

A portion of sales from each box is donated
to support the programs at the
Steveston Japanese Language School

Available now at Sinfully The Best
#110- 12251 No. 1 Rd, Richmond, BC.
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